
Jan. 4, 1960 
9:00 p.m. 
 
Chairman  Julius Danforth 
Vice Chair  Irene Moore 
Treasurer  Althea Schuyler 
Secretary  Eva Danforth 
C. Commission  Sadie Danforth 
 
Eva Danforth gave a report of the Dec. 7th meeting held at C.C.C. Camp and a special 
meeting on Dec. 28th at Mrs. L. Danforth. Motion by Irene Moore, seconded by Althea to 
accept secretary’s report. Carried. 
 
Treasurers Report read as follows 
Tribal $144.12 
Rehab   646.73 
Motion by Eva Danforth to accept treasurer’s report, seconded by Irene Moore. Carried. 
 
Council discussed a letter from Mr. Oscar Archiquette wherein he stated he wanted our 
opinion on his sending a letter to Sec. Propimore in the interest of securing F.H.A. loans 
for Oneida. Council authorized the secretary to write him and tell him he should send it. 5 
birth certificates were submitted for enrollment. Motion made by Irene Moore to accept 
them, seconded by Althea Schuyler. Carried. 
Charles Roland Rath 
Kathleen Margaret Powless 
Ralph Lionel Powless 
Dennis Gregory 
Rosalind Rath 
 
Motion made by Eva Danforth to reimburse Irene Moore $1 for phone calls on tribal 
business.  
Motion made by Irene Moore to authorize secretary to write to town board and find out 
what can be done about road conditions especially on Milton Larmbis road from Hwy. 55 
through to County Trunk H. as it is badly in need of repairs and before too long will be 
impossible. Seconded by Eva Danforth. Carried. Also send copy to Outagamie County 
Hwy. Commission. Motion by Eva Danforth to adjourn. Seconded by Althea Schuyler. 
Carried.  
Motion by Irene Moore to authorize secretary to purchase stamps in the amount of $3.00, 
seconded by Eva Danforth.  
 
 
January 4, 1960 
2:30 p.m. 
Chairman Julius Danforth 
Vice Chair Irene Moore 
Treasurer Althea Schuyler 



Secretary Eva Danforth 
Visitors: Mr. Van Ryzin, E. J. Riley, Mr. Hall 
 
No quorum. No official business conducted. Mr. Riley suggested that we have a general 
council meeting and draw up a referendum or ordinance to change the way of our 
meeting. Mr. Sabie Danforth brought up the subject of road conditions. Mr. Riley 
suggested that the Executive Board write to county road commissioner any complaints. 
Mr. Riley reported it may be some time before any credit loans would be appropriated as 
they are over committed now and they ask that no applications be submitted until such 
time as any appropriation may be made. Mr. Riley gave a report on Indian status as 
regards to taxes. Let Mr. Riley know about our meeting the first Monday in February so 
we can meet with the town board. Mr. Hall told Mrs. Moore they could take care of land 
(unreadable) for Percy Powless and Harvey Metoxen. 
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